
Project Update: November 2013 
 
I just wanted to forward on a picture of a scientific poster I presented last week at the 8th 
WIOMSA (Western Indian Ocean Marine Science Association) conference held in Maputo, 
Mozambique. I've also attached a link via my blog to a pdf copy of the poster for you to view 
(it was too big for email), which features the RSG logo at the bottom.  
 
http://mozturtles.com/2013/11/11/using-citizen-science-to-monitor-sea-turtles/ 
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